
PSA Governing Documents Committee Report 

May 18, 2024 
 

The committee met on May 13th, to review & modify the suggested changes from the PSA attorney on 

the proposed rules.  Committee members present were Dan & Tina Simms, Forest Strickland, Merrisue 

Steinman, Sue Lord, Will James & Velinda Brown. 

 

The committee agreed to accept the changes recommended with minor “clerical” changes and the 

committee is willing to follow the Mason County Rules & Guidelines pertaining to STRs to maintain 

consistency. 

 

PSA president Velinda Brown is going to message the attorney to oppose the statement regarding 

park access for the short term renters. 

 

Recommendations to the board: Approve provided Rules and Guidelines as provided. Major 

difference in the submitted rules is to include following the Washington State laws and Mason County 

regulations that will manage and monitor Short Term Rentals. 

 

 

Next committee meeting TBD 

 

Submitted by Tina Simms, Chairperson 

 


